GREENHITHE

SCHOOL I

TEARN TO GROW

10/11/21

Dear Parents,

We are very happy and excited to be able to welcome children back to school. We have
missed them! In order to help us prepare for a reopening on the 17th November we would
appreciate you filling in the google form with the link below:

https://forms.gle/2qGHZZWCuGkrc7b9.
This questionnaire closes at 9am on Friday 12th November.

Over the next day or so we will formulate our plan for reopening and how this may look for
different year groups. Our plan will mitigate as many of the health risks as we are able to. |
will send details of the plan through once we have finalised it.

While the children will have a mixture of anxiety and excitement, let me assure you we will
welcome them back into their school. Our teachers will ensure they feel safe and looked
after. While some of the rules and ways of doing things they are used to may change, we
will ensure they enjoy the end of 2021 reconnecting with friends, teachers and onsite
learning. This will allow them to come back confident and ready to jump into the new year in
2022.

| appreciate your support for our school and in helping us to reopen as safely as possible for
our children.

Kia Kaha,
Nga mihi

Stephen Grady
Principal/Tumuaki
Greenhithe School
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